
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

I would like to start by wishing everyone a 

happy and prosperous New Year! 

In welcoming the New Year, I would like to remind resi-

dents of Coffee with the Mayor. I host Coffee with the 

Mayor the third Wednesday of each month. The next one will be February 

21 at 9 a.m. You can find the broadcast by following “City of Rock Hill Mis-

souri-Government” on Facebook or, if you do not have Facebook, the 

broadcast can be found on the homepage of our website under the “Social 

Media” tab: https://www.rockhillmo.net/ 

We are currently searching for residents to join the Parks and Recreation 

Commission as well as the Community Development Commission. If you 

are interested in getting involved or have additional questions, email me at 

the email address below.  

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 
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Happy New Year 2024, from your friends at Rock Hill Public Library!  

We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and Saturday 

10 AM-2 PM.  

Love movies?!! Join us every second and fourth 

Tuesday of the month from 1-3 PM for our 

Winter Film Series event at Rock Hill Public 

Library (9811 Manchester Rd)!  

What better movie to get you in the spirit of a 

brand-new year!!! Join us for the Critics' Choice/

Golden Globe winning fantasy comedy, Barbie: 

The Movie, written and directed by Greta 

Gerwig & Noah Baumbach on January 23.  

The film stars Margot Robbie as the title charac-

ter and Ryan Gosling as Ken and follows the 

pair on a journey of 

self-discovery 

through both Barbie-

land and the real world following an existential crisis. 

The supporting cast includes America Ferrera, Mi-

chael Cera, Kate McKinnon, Issa Rae, Rhea 

Perlman, and Will Ferrell.  

Don’t forget to register for the Winter Reading 

Club this year! Rock Hill Public Library is hosting our 

annual Winter Reading Program from now – Febru-

ary 24, 2024. Sign up at the circulation desk and re-

ceive a Bingo card.  

Complete 5 squares in a row (vertical, horizontal, di-

agonal), bring that card back, enter one 

of the Grand Prize drawings, and pick 

out a hot chocolate bomb or a 

stuffed Yeti (your choice). Yes, a deli-

cious hot chocolate bomb with your first 

Bingo. Yay and Yum! Or a cuddly, stuffed 

Yeti! (Only one bomb or Yeti per per-

son).  

You can however have multiple Bingos 

and receive multiple entries per Bingo 

for each drawing. There are 4 grand 

prizes: Early Reader (0-4), (Kids (5-

12), Teens (12-18), and Adults 

(18+). Drawings will take place on Feb-

ruary 26.  

STEM (now STEAM) Club is back! 

STEAM Club makes its return on Janu-

ary 27 from 11AM-12PM. School-

aged children are invited to join our 

STEM club which features hands-on science and math activities!  

STEM Kits are also available!!! STEM Kits are hands-on fun that will spark learning 

and discovery for ages Pre-K-school age. Kits range from 

fairytales to problem solving. Check one out today!  

Have a collection you want to show off?? We have a display 

case waiting for you! This month’s dis-

play features Welded Art by Joe 

Groceman, a welder from St. Ann, 

MO. His artwork features whimsical 

pieces that capture a moment of ac-

tion frozen in time. Questions? Call us 

at 314-962- 4723 or email pa-

tron@rhplmo.org for more infor-

mation.  

Have a happy and safe new year!  

Thanks, Randi  

Rock Hill Public Library 


